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August 5, 2025 

 

 

TO : Incoming Freshman 

 

 

Please be informed that the Medical Examinations for incoming freshmen originally scheduled on August 7, 

2025 have been re-scheduled to August 27, 2025, at the same time and venue. 

 

This adjustment is made to accommodate the re-scheduled Staff Recognition Ceremony which will now take 

place on August 7, 2025. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your kind understanding. 

 

For questions or further assistance, please contact the University Health Clinic at 481-19000 local 3039 or email 

univhealthclinic@dlsud.edu.ph 

 

Thank you. 
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